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Staff Report 

 

The purpose of the legislation is to enable people who work at the Naval Academy to participate 

in the City's MPDU program.  Currently, to be eligible for the program a person may not 

currently own a home and must be: 

 

-  A City resident or employed within the City limits for at least the past twelve months 

(please refer to City Limits map); or 

- A City of Annapolis employee beyond their probationary period; or 

- A teacher or staff member in a school that is included in the Annapolis Senior High 

School district as defined by the Anne Arundel County Public Schools.  (Please refer to 

the Anne Arundel County Public Schools District Map to see if your school is eligible.) 

 

Because the Naval Academy is not within the City limits, people employed there who are not 

city residents, do not qualify for the program.  Because of its proximity to the city, we would like 

to include people who work at the academy in the program, just as we did with people who work 

in the Annapolis Senior High school district.  

Prepared by Theresa Wellman, Community Development Administrator, Department of 

Planning and Zoning. 


